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Ringland Bridge TG11300 – Emergency Weight Restriction 
Previous 7.5T Weight Limit Now Reduced to 3T Limit 

with Immediate Effect 

The previous weight limit of 7.5T for Ringland Bridge TG11300 will be revoked and a 
lower weight limit of 3T imposed with immediate effect. 

This emergency weight restriction follows inspections of Ringland Bridge which have 
identified significant deterioration in the structure, which may be worsened if heavy 
vehicle loadings continue over the bridge. 

A scheme for repairing Ringland Bridge and reinstating the 7.5T restriction is being 
investigated. 

In the meantime, the 3T restriction will be in place, and regular inspections will be carried 
out to monitor for any further deterioration in the structure. 

A Plan showing the bridge position and 3T restriction is shown on the attached drawing 
numbered PMZ018-TG11300-P03. 

The County Council thanks people for their patience and understanding regarding this 
necessary restriction. 

For Further Information 
Kevin Siano – Engineer, 01603 222604.

If you need this report in large print, audio, Braille, 
alternative format or in a different language please contact 
0344 800 8020 or textphone 0344 800 8011 and we will do 
our best to help.
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